
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Calling all Homeschoolers! Join us for a fun activity 

at Camp Floyd State Park this Friday, February 14th, 

at 10:00 AM. This program is open to homeschool 

students of all ages! Admission is $4 per person, and 

reservations are required. Learn more and reserve your spot today by 

emailing campfloyd@utah.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


